LOGBOOK

JULY 2022



EAA602.org

EAA 602 ADIRONDACK CHAPTER



President's Hangar

EVENTS

July 26th EAA Meeting

Fulton Co Airport 7:00

Pizza @ 6:30

Bring a chair & drink

August 20th

Young Eagles

Fulton Co Airport

What's been going on:

Summer is in full swing and the events on the Upstate listing is looking good for August. Please watch for emails detailing the Young Eagles event we are hosting at Fulton County Airport on August 20th.

It was nice to see such a large turnout for Island Bob's Memorial in July. If you haven't seen the pictures yet, be sure to check out Rays post on the EAA602@groups.io from a few weeks ago.

Looking forward to see you all at the meeting!

UPCOMING:

August 7th

Fly-In Pancake Breakfast Elmira-Corning Regional Airport KELM 8:00—11:00 am \$10- Sponsored by EAA Chapter 533
Fly-In Breakfast Whitford Airport B16 Weedsport

7:30—12:00 pm

August 14th

Fly-In Breakfast Oswego County Airport KFZY 7:30—11:00am

August 18th—21st

Fly the FORD TRI-MOTOR Ledgedale Airport 7GO Brockport NY For more information call (585) 729-4024

August 20th

YOUNG EAGLES EAA602 Fulton County Airport

9:00- 2:00pm Details to follow- Volunteers needed.

Fly-In Pancake Breakfast Cooperstown-Westville Airport K23 7:30—11:30am

August 27th

Fly-In Breakfast Piseco Lake Airport K09 Piseco Lake 8:00—11:00 am \$10- Sponsored by the Lion Club



Vice-President ~ Darryl White

Well last month I reported I was planning on a knee replacement and ironically today (7/22) was the day of my surgery. It's typically done outpatient and I showed up at 11 at the bone and joint surgical center at 11 A.M. and was in the car headed home at 5 P.M. Care was excellent and I am comfortably at home now in my chair with compression stockings, chiller and compression device that promotes blood flow hooked up. I am saddened that I will be missing Oshkosh this year but looking forward to going in years to come. I have missed going since 2019 and can't wait to get back there.

The well attended breakfast event at island Bob's was a great tribute to his generosity and support of the aviation community in our area. He will be missed. When we left, I counted about 42 planes and Ray got some beautiful pictures as folks were taking off to fly home. The picture above is from a flight over to Bob's in 2019. I fondly remember flying the hawk there on many occasions and even doing a camp overnight. I flew in and Kelly brought over our little pop-up camper and we had a campfire with thunderstorms passing north and south of us and we stayed dry and safe the whole night. I'm sure Bob is looking down from heaven and smilling and coaching how the rolls get buttered properly for the classic breakfast sandwich.

Hopefully I will be back at the august meeting. See you all soon!

Darryl

Island Bob's Memorial Photos

Photo credits to Ray B



Summer Flying over Sagcandaga Lake

Photo credits to Jeff B.



Check out the EAA602 website for recent updates on project builds:

Joseph Granito - Vans RV-7A Last Updated: Jul 14

Bob Anderson has a newly acquired N3 Pup ultralight with a 2 cylinder 4 stroke motor.



Adirondack Chapter EAA602—Annual dues reminder

\$20 for single member, \$30 for family membership

Please remit to:

C/O Marty Foley

3 Paul Place

Hadley N.Y. 12835

Chapter Officers

Patrick Morris—President
Darryl White—Vice President
Marty Foley—Treasurer
Ed Zwolinski, Secretary

Board Members

John Pashley Doug Sterling

Steve Dudka Tim Downey

Andrew Westcott

Flight Advisor ~ Doug Sterling
Newsletter Editor ~ Shelli Saupe

Technical Counselors

- ~ Art Goodemote
- ~ Larry Saupe
- ~ Doug Sterling

Young Eagles Coordinator ~ Judy Sterling

Web Page ~ Patrick Morris

Visit the website for updated events, pictures and more. www.eaa602.org

- Please submit your article to Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 10th of the month for the newsletter.
- Newsletters are typically released the Sunday prior to the meeting date on the chapter website @ www.eaa602.org

EAA Chapter 602 Non-Profit Declaration and Legal Disclaimer. EAA Chapter 602 exists as a non-profit organization whose sole purpose is to promote the interests of its members. EAA 602 Chapter Officers, Directors & Leaders serve without compensation & have sworn to carry out the will of the membership by means of Democratic processes and rules of order set forth in the chapter's by-laws. No claim is made and no liability is assumed, expressed or implied as to the accuracy or safety of material presented in this publication. Viewpoints of those who contribute to this newsletter are not necessarily those of EAA Chapter 602, the EAA, or their board or members. You must be of good character, adhere to the chapter's by-laws, and respect the chapter's Mission & Value Statement to become a member of the chapter. Dues are \$20.00 per year payable to Chapter Treasurer. Chapter dues are payable in June. Member correspondence & newsletter contributions are encouraged which can be submitted by e-mail to the newsletter editor.